
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Applying for a Reception or Primary One place for September 2021 

 

Online application 

You can apply for a Reception or Primary One place for September 2021 via the Education Authority Online Portal. 

User guides are available on the Education Authority Website at www.eani.org.uk 

Dates 

You can apply online between: 

  12 noon on Thursday 7th January until 12 noon on Thursday 29th January 2021. 

  Please contact our school if you would like to arrange a visit or have any further queries:  

 Telephone: 02837548237 or email: info@ourladys.tullysaran.ni.sch.uk 

  You can also contact the Education Authority:  

 preschooladmissions@eani.org.uk or primaryadmissions@eani.org.uk 
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